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“It is a consolation for me to find one more who wills to love our good Master without measure.” 
~  St. Madeline Sophie Barat

From the Mother General
Dear Friends of the Daughters of Mary,

	 At the end of September, we happily accepted five Postulants into our congregation.  Speaking to Sis-
ters of the glory of their religious vocation, St. Augustine said, “You have the most beautiful of spouses, Who, 
by selecting you from among thousands, and making you His spouse, has given you a pledge of affection.” 


